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	Minutes of the Parish Council meeting held on
Monday 14th November 2022 at 7.30pm. The meeting was held in the Venue, Liverpool Road, Much Hoole.


Present; Cllrs N. Woodcock (Chairman),   E. Houghton, K. Hayes, R Lea,  T Brown, P.Cocker                   
Clerk R. Weaver in attendance
1.
Apologies for Absence

             T.  Hewitt   A Taylor
2.
Declarations of Interest and Dispensations


Clllr Houghton and Cllr Brown (non-pecuniary) re item 9 
3.
Minutes of the last meeting 
It was resolved to sign the Minutes of the meeting of 10th October 2022 as an accurate record.
4.
Adjournment for Public Participation

There were no members of the public present and therefore no requirement to adjourn the meeting
5.
Reports from / invitations to other meetings
Cllr Lea reported back on the LLC/Town and Parish Council meeting he had attended on 12th November 2022 .  He had received information about: the LCC 5yr plan, levelling up funding, improved broadband plans, sport and culture funding, cycle and pedestrian friendly road improvements, funding available for parish councils, new apps for easy reporting of road and pavement defects and also local history records.  A full and more detailed report will be circulated to Councillors.
It was suggested that the local history app would be useful for a potential future Remembrance Day project.  It was also suggested the Council should promote the ‘Love Clean Streets’ app to make it easier for people to report highway defects.

Cllr Houghton has stepped down from her position as Chair of the LALC area committee at its meeting on 10th November. The secretary has also stepped down from her role.  

6.
Cycle Track

Cycle track inspections are continuing and there are no maintenance, repair, or usage issues

7.
Finance
a) The new NJC pay scales were noted
b) The budget v spend position as at 31.10.2022 was discussed and noted
c) It was resolved to pay the Village Hall in the sum of £80 for meeting room hire                  (March – October inclusive)

d) It was resolved to re-imburse Cllr Brown for bulbs.  However, he has since received a refund of £20 and a revised invoice for £30.  It was resolved therefore to re-imburse him in the sum of £30

e) It was resolved to pay the Little Sweet Company in the sum of £120 for Halloween prizes

f) There was some discussion around the two 24 hour publicly available defibrillators in the village.  In respect of the defibrillator at the Village hall, it was resolved that it should be inspected and if necessary, any steps required to ensure that it remained serviceable should be taken with costs being met by the Parish Council.      In respect of the second, it was decided that steps should be taken to identify who is responsible for its maintenance and ensure that it is serviceable.  In both cases this will be actioned by the Clerk

g) The Parish Council’s union flag is now badly damaged through wear and tear. It was resolved that the cost of a new union flag up to the sum of £150 will be met by the Parish Council.  This will be sourced by Cllr R Lee and an invoice for payment will be provided to the Clerk for payment. 

8.
Planning

Four planning applications were noted. After some initial concern that one may conflict with a public right of way, it transpired that this was not the case. The applications were noted with no requirement for the Parish Council to comment.
9.
Village hall update 
Cllr Brown gave a brief update on the financial position of the Village Hall which was a positive picture based on the popularity of the hall as a meeting place for local community groups and a venue for events.
10.
Hedge obstructions and Highways issues

The results of the walking tour considered at the last meeting have been submitted to LCC via the highways reporting system.   The new App ‘Love Clean Streets’ as described at item 5 should improve ease of reporting. 
11.
Footpaths
There were no further updates regarding footpaths in the Much Hoole area.  There are still some outstanding invoices to be submitted to MHPC for materials related to previous footpath repairs.
It was decided that the Clerk would obtain the specification for footpath signs and poles to assist the council to repair and replace under delegated authority. 
12.
Newsletter
Cllr Lea presented a draft newsletter which was agreed.  It was agreed that it would be distributed by a team of volunteers co-ordinated by Cllr Lea starting at the weekend. 
It was resolved that the cost of printing would be 1200 newsletters at a total cost of £340
Sprintprint who are able to complete printing quickly and in time to start distribution would be asked to provide print services in accordance with their quotation.

Cllr Lea will make payment of printing costs personally and reclaim the costs at the next meeting on presentation of an invoice.
13.
Items for next agenda
Budget.         Condition of the chain of office    Expected invoices for approval: Royal British Legion. Invoices for Xmas Trees, Invoice for Union flag
14.
Date of next meeting. 
The next meeting will be held at 7.30pm Monday 12th December 2022 at the Venue
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